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I think that any type of treatments for gender change can be physically and mentally 

unhealthy for the person involved. The insurance companies should not be paying for 

such extreme changes this is against God’s will. Many kids have gotten older and 

had major regrets and there are now lawsuits. This should not be covered through 

healthcare. 


